AM. ——— F.M. T.V.
DES MOINES 7, IOWA

May 23, 1955

REED E. BNYDER
CHIEF ENSINEER

Mr. John Sampson
T940 Pacific
Omaha 6, Nebraska

Dear Sir:

In reply to your letter of May 21, 1955, we wish to
thank you for your reception report of WHO in Omeha,
Nebraska. We are always happy to receive such reports
as we consider them and the people who send them a n
integral part of our business.

We are enclosing a program schedule and verification
card. We hope that this will aid you in continuing to
listen to WHO, and that wemay hear from you again.

Very truly yours,

1100 WALMNUT STREET
TELEPHONE B-68511

Beck & stasglrn

Reed E. Snyder
Chig/,f Engineer
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u . YOUR RECENT COMMUNI. | ]
CATION ON RECEPTION OF |J i/
OUR STATION ON

May 21, 1955
WE APPRECIATE YOUR
COMMENTS AND HOPE
WE MAY HEAR
FROM YOU AGAIN

Des Moines, Iowa
U.S.A.




